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August 21, 2017 
 
 
 
Ms. Carol Ricke 
Chair, Accounting/Business, Social Science, and HPER 
Pratt Community College 
348 NE SR 61 
Pratt, KS  67124 
 
Dear Ms. Ricke: 
 
The Associate Degree Board of Commissioners met on April 24-25, and reviewed your 
Quality Assurance Report.  After review, the board voted to accept your report with one 
Note and one Opportunity for Improvement. 
 
Progress on Notes must be reported in future Quality Assurance Reports.  You do not need 
to report on Opportunities for Improvement. 
 
Place Note on Standard 4 –The board would like to see program specific outcome 
measures instead of General Education measures such as CAAP.   We look forward to 
reviewing evidence of program trends in the next QA Report. 
 
OFI on Standard 3 – Sample sizes are very low.  We recommend that you consider other 
goals that would provide a larger sample size or collect more data.  We look forward to 
reviewing evidence of trends in the next QA Report. 
 
Details of comments can be viewed in the feedback report at the portal.  Your status report 
on the note will be due 2/15/2019 and your next full Quality Assurance Report will be due 
2/15/2021. Your reaffirmation of accreditation is scheduled for 2025.  You are 
encouraged to contact one of the commissioners with questions.  Commissioner Michelle 
Byrd may be contacted at (864) 250-8423 or by e-mail at Michelle.Byrd@gvltec.edu.   You 
may also contact Diana Hallerud, Associate Director of Accreditation, at 913-339-9356 or by 
e-mail at dianahallerud@acbsp.org.   
 
ACBSP is looking forward to our continued relationship with Pratt Community College.  
Thank you for providing quality business programs for your students.  We are happy to have 
you as one of our valued members. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steve Parscale, Ph.D. 
Chief Accreditation Officer 
 
C:   Dr. Michael Fitzpatrick, Vice President, Instruction 
 Ms. Michelle Byrd, Associate Degree Board of Commissioners 
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